TOWN OF LOVELL
SELECT BOARD MEETING
SEPTEMBER 15, 2020

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox and Heinrich Wurm.

1. Approved September 8, 2020 minutes.

2. Heinrich Wurm came in to inform us that he is the new Chairman of the Planning
Board. We also discussed updating the Comprehensive Plan.

3. We are updating the Transfer Station Manual with Randy McMullin from the D.E.P.
4. Larry Fox and the road crew will be painting the Town Hall this coming week,

5. The Gazebo is done and looks real good.

6. Adjourned at 7:55 pm.



